
Council Customer Service Centres reopened

Council reopened its Customer Service Centres in Colac and Apollo Bay on 
Tuesday 9 June. A number of measures are in place to ensure safety and 
compliance with Victorian Government COVID restrictions:

- Cashless payments are preferred

-  There is a limit to the number of customers in the Customer Service Centre 
(maximum of one person per four square metres) at a time

-  A physical distance of 1.5 metres between people must be maintained at all times

- Hand sanitising stations are in place for customer use

While Customer Service Centres have opened, Council encourages the Colac 
Otway community to utilise online information and payment services via the 
Council website to limit the number of trips away from home.

Visit www.colacotway.vic.gov.au for more information.
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Ordinary Council meeting

The June 2020 Council meeting will be held on:

Wednesday 24 June, 4pm at COPACC, Gellibrand Street, Colac.

The Ordinary Council meeting will be livestreamed to the public (where the 
technology is available) via Council’s YouTube channel (search Colac Otway Shire 
Council at www.youtube.com). 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic and in accordance with the Stay Safe and 
Restricted Activities Directions issued by the Chief Health Offi cer of Victoria that 
are in place at the time of publication, Council advises only Councillors and Council 
staff are permitted to attend the Ordinary Council meeting. Strict hygiene and 
social distancing measures will be in place.

The current State of Emergency remains until 11.59pm 21 June 2020. If an easing 
of relevant restrictions occurs at that time and Council is able to physically open 
the Ordinary Council meeting to the public, further details will be advised via 
Council’s communication channels. 

Copies of the agenda will be available at www.colacotway.vic.gov.au on Friday 19 June.


